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Newsleter of Camp 1848 is the 

official newsletter for the Sons of 

Confederate Veterans Lee-

Bourland Camp 1848 and is in-

tended for the sole purpose of 

keeping the camp members and 

friends of the camp informed to 

the activities and news of Camp 

1848. Statements in this news-

letter are those of the author and 

may not reflect the opinions of 

the Lee-Bourland Camp, editor or 

the National Sons of Confederate 

Veterans. Within articles or 

quotes written by outside au-

thors mistakes in spelling, gram-

mar or sentence structure are 

strictly those of the author and 

may be left as is. 

A Word From The Commander 

By Charlie Waters 

Yes, this is the a Special Edition of our camp’s 

newsletter.  I’m just proud as punch that my 

PC works after I retrieved it from the front 

yard. 

It is my opinion that we take note of what 

the camp was involved in during June.  So 

here is a short round up. 

This news letter is the camp’s newsletter so, 

please send in subjects, issues, stories, sug-

gestions, pictures , and most anything own 

your mind…. And the master editor “OZZY” 

will look it over & try to get it into print be-

fore you die.   OZZY does some spell check, 

but  he has a limited vocabulary. 

It’s Dues time again.  And this is a time that 

some members say “ What for?”.  Well 

somehow, we need to change that to 

“Alright!”.   



Dedication of new Confederate Monument 

Rose Hill Cemetery          June 22,2013   

Ardmore, Oklahoma 

Cmdr. Charlie Waters participated as a guest with ancestor 



June  7,2013     Memorial Service Georgetown Cemetery Pottsboro, 

TX.  In honor of Col. George Robertson Reeves and Confederate 

Veterans buried at Georgetown Cemetery.  And gave a Texas Last 

Roll Call to our SCV comrades who have departed life since June 

2012.  A musket salute and taps were also part of the tribute.  

Camp Commander Charlie Waters & Adjutant Joe White partici-

patd. 

June 8, 2013    Opening Ceremonies to the Texas Division Reunion.  

Color guard for 4th Brigade  & Camp flags.  Camp Commander Char-

lie Waters participated. 





June 15, 2013  “Battle of Balch Springs”, Balch Springs, 

TX.  Juneteenth Celebration w/ living history displays. 

              Adjutant Joe White participated.  

Sorry, no pictures available at this printing time for the 

Balch Springs activities. 

Picture above taken at reunion dinner/ball.  

Sophia Porter played by Angie Hare in back-

ground.   What a hoot!  


